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WELCOME BACK GCOA FRIENDS!
We are thrilled to welcome you back to another
exciting school year at Glen Canyon Outdoor
Academy, where nature is our classroom and
adventure is our curriculum! As an outdoor-
based learning school, we are committed to
providing your child with an immersive
educational experience that fosters a deep
connection with the natural world. 

This year promises to be filled with new
discoveries, hands-on learning, and countless
opportunities to explore the great outdoors.
Whether we’re studying ecosystems, conducting
science experiments, or writing stories inspired
by the changing seasons, we believe that the
best learning happens when we are fully
engaged with our environment. 

OUTDOOR OBSERVER
GCOA NEWSLETTERGCOA NEWSLETTER

835 Newburn Rd.
PO Box 4929
Page, AZ 86040
928-813-8422
www.gcoacademy.org
info@gcoacademy.org


